
 
 

January 11, 2024 
 
 
Having only been in the office of the Treasurer since January 2, I am already hearing of the tax 
burden on the citizens of our county. To be honest, until being voted into this position, my wife 
and I were considering selling our house and moving. With everyone paying inflated prices to 
provide for their family’s needs already, the rate of tax increase is more than the average 
citizen can afford. 
 
You now have the opportunity to actually listen to the voters who placed you in office to 
represent them. If you fund LAVTR, you will be the heros of the day to everyone in the state.   
 
Working together at the state, county, and city level, I believe we can address Kansas's tax 
base, fund the LAVTR, and responsibly manage the property tax burden borne by Kansan 
taxpayers. 
 
   
In service to Leavenworth County, 
 
 

Caleb Gordon 
 
Caleb Gordon 
Leavenworth County Treasurer 
https://www.leavenworthcounty.gov 
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